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As an animal shelter suffering the effects of severe overpopulation in large part 

caused by animal dumping by backyard breeders across multiple counties (Jefferson, 

Crook, Grant, Deschutes), we know it is clear something must be done to curb those 

who are not acting responsibly and irresponsibly breeding. We support licensing and 

standards for all breeders.  


